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Today the district is proactively implementing a Flexible Instruction Day (“FID”). There will be no in-person instruction today; all 
students will be remote learners.  
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2021-2022 school year can be found in the Class of 
2022 and Class of 2023 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Wednesday, 
December 23, 2020.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the counseling office.  
 
Attention Seniors: Due to the impending inclement weather forecast for today, 12/16 appointments for today have been 
postponed. The make-up day will take place on January 26, 2021 in Convo Hall. This will be the last opportunity for senior 
portraits. You must have your senior portrait taken in order to be included in the senior section of the yearbook. If you need to 
schedule an appointment, call Lifetouch at 1-800-445-1189. If you have any yearbook-related questions or concerns, please see 
Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. 
 
Picture retake packets and retake IDs have arrived and are available for pick up. Face to Face students can pick them up in the 
main office and Remote Learning students can pick them up at the security desk. Please note that students who did not receive 
their school pictures and student IDs from the original picture day should also pick them up from the main office. ALL STUDENTS 
PRESENT IN THE BUILDING ARE EXPECTED TO WEAR THEIR LANYARD AND STUDENT ID. 
 
First Marking Period report cards are available for pick up in the main office. 
 
Manheim Township Performing Arts presents the musical Theory of Relativity, an awesome group of songs and dialogue 
showing how we're all interconnected. Stage Manager applications are due this coming Monday. Auditions will happen the 
Tuesday after break. The audition sign-up is now open. And this year we're looking for some fabulous crew head positions as 
well! Come get involved! All the details you need are on the MTPA schoology page. Contact Mrs. Kennedy through schoology or 
email if you would like to join the MTPA schoology page for more information.  
 
Attention all students! The class of 2023 is holding a fundraiser at Panera Bread located on Fruitville Pike this Friday, December 
18th, from 4 to 8 PM. For more information, please visit the class's Instagram page! 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 


